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Tree Top Hospital has successfully completed its first embalming procedure on 19 

January 2020. 

 

Tree Top Hospital has successfully completed its first embalming procedure on 19 

January 2020. This is the first time ever this procedure has been performed in the 

Maldives.  

 

Embalming is performed for the preservation of the deceased for repatriation. Tree 

Top Hospital introduced embalming services through as part of our Mortuary services 

on June 2, 2019.  

 

Embalming at Tree Top Hospital is performed by licensed professionals following 

procedures meeting international standards of care and handling. An official 

embalming certificate is issued which complies with international regulations. All 

necessary precautions are taken to ensure the safety and well-being of the human 

remains in accordance with local and international regulations.  

 

For more information regarding embalming services, contact 3351610 or 7350850 or 

email care@treetophospital.com 
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